NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
Select and Vote on a Liability Insurance Carrier
for the Town
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
There will be a Special Meeting of the Town of Newburgh Town Board on 
Tuesday, June 30, 2020 at 10:00 a.m.  The Meeting will be held at the
Town Hall Meeting Room located at 1496 Route 300 in the Town of 
Newburgh.
The purpose of this special meeting is to select and vote on a Liability
Insurance Carrier for the Town. The meeting will be open to the public
via ZOOM. Please refer to the Town website to obtain the link
[bookmark: _GoBack]to the meeting.
 
Joseph P. Pedi
Town Clerk

